

Tuesday 15th December 2020,

Dear Parents,

Changes to the start of term 2021

To allow for arrangements to be made following the Christmas period, the school INSET day will take place on Monday 4th January followed by a remote learning day on Tuesday 5th January. Children will return to school on **Wednesday 6th January**. I apologise for the short notice but this has been deemed necessary with the ever changing national and local picture.

Catching up missed events

As a number of children have missed the events of the last week, we are pleased to let you know that we will be running some of these in the first week back. Missed activities for the classes who have been isolating will take place on Friday 8th January. The children will take part in a silly hat fun run, in place of the Santa run. Children should wear uniform as usual but wear appropriate footwear for the run. Hats will be made in school on that day by these classes. The PTA are also hoping to re book discos for the classes who missed them for the Friday afternoon so children can bring in their party clothes for this day, where they will receive their glow stick and Christmas cracker!

These events will be for the classes that have been closed. For individuals who have missed out from classes that have stayed open, we will endeavour to do what we can but as we cannot mix classes this may not be possible.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Morgan-Soane Headteacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









